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Buttercup Primary School

181 Cannon Street Road

London 

E1 2LX

Telephone number: 0203 759 7408

Web: www.buttercupprimary.co.uk
Email: info@buttercupprimary.co.uk


Date: 6th May 2020
Asalamualaikum warahmatulahi wabarakatuhu,
Dear parents and carers,
We pray that you are well, in good health and benefiting from a fruitful Ramadan.
During this difficult time, and while we all wait for an announcement from the government about plans for when schools might begin to reopen,  I wanted to let you know that, even though our school is currently closed to all but a few children who are using our emergency provision in Buttercup, we are still here to support your child and your family in whatever way we can.
You might be noticing signs of increasing anxiety in your child as they’re spending more time indoors than outside of their normal routines. These might include:
Children aged 3-6 years:
         Regressing to behaviour they’ve outgrown, such as thumb-sucking or bed-wetting
         Showing greater fear at being separated from you 
         Tantrums
         Trouble sleeping
Children aged 7-10 years:
         Expressing sadness, anger or fear
         Sharing false information that they’re hearing from their peers or seeing online
         Wanting to talk about coronavirus all the time
         Not wanting to talk about the current situation at all
         Having trouble concentrating
Pre-teen and teenaged pupils:
         Acting out – this might include things like picking fights with you or with siblings.
         Becoming afraid to leave the house
         Distancing themselves from their friends and family
         Exhibiting intense emotions but being unable to talk about what they’re feeling
 
We are all adjusting to a new, rather strange way of life during these unprecedented circumstances and, sometimes we might feel overwhelmed by what is happening.
We have put together some resources to help you support your child which you can find below this letter. We hope you find this information helpful. The school leadership team have started planning in sessions within the school curriculum for ways in which the school will be dealing with mental health and emotional support for your child when they re start school.
If you have any concerns about how your child is coping or you need any other support from the school, please let us know by emailing info@buttercupprimary.co.uk and we will direct your message to the right person.
Once again, we’re extremely grateful for all the support you’ve shown us as we’ve adapted to these new circumstances, and we want to reassure you that we are still here to support you too. 
Feedback about our online home learning provision continues to tell us that most you are very happy with it. 
We pray Allah continues to assist us , insha’Allah we can and will get through this together.
wasalam warahma,
Ms Zara Rahman 
Headteacher
 
Here are some useful  links :
Mental Health Foundation- The Mental Health Foundation is part of the national mental health response providing support to address the mental health and psychosocial aspects of the Coronavirus outbreak, alongside colleagues at Public Health England and the Department of Health and Social Care.

NHS Support- Taking care of your mind is really important. Click on the link for some useful tips
Mind: Find here information to help you cope if:
         you’re feeling anxious or worried about coronavirus
         you’re staying at home and avoiding public places, following Government advice that we should stay at home as much as possible 
         you are self-isolating because you, or someone you live with, has symptoms of coronavirus. Self-isolating means that you stay home and keep away from other people.
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